
CLOSED CAPTIONS  
ARE REQUIRED

Let’s make the  
city of Toledo a  
more welcoming and 
disability-friendly place.
As of last year, all places of public accommodation in 
Toledo are required to have closed captioning on any 
TVs located in the building. This includes businesses, 
schools, restaurants, recreation facilities, healthcare 
offices, and entertainment venues.

Make sure you’re in compliance! Learn more at:

toledo.oh.gov/closed-captions


